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Attention New CCMHS 

Students and Parents, 
 

Welcome to Cypress Creek 

Middle High School! CCMHS 

is a brand new Middle/High 

school in the Wesley Chapel 

area. Our school has three 

Academies; Engineer ing, 

Business, and Criminal Justice. 

CCMHS has numerous 

opportunities for students to get 

engaged in their school and in 

our community!  If you are new 

to the area, please call 813-346-

4 4 0 0 f o r  r e g i s t r a t i o n 

information. The best way to 

learn about our new school is to 

check our website frequently at 

www.ccmhs.pasco.k12.fl.us an

d to follow us on Twitter 

@TheCoyoteWay, or on 

Facebook @ Cypress Creek 

Coyotes. We look forward to 

building an amazing school 

culture and family & welcome 

your 6th through 11th graders 

to this new adventure!  To help 

welcome you, we are holding a 

HOWLAPALOOZA event to 

welcome new students and their 

parents.  Grades 7-8 will be 

held on August 1, from 9am-

11am. Grades 9-11 will be held 

on August 1, from 1pm to 3pm. 

Grade 6 will be held on August 

2, from 9am-1pm. Check our 

website for all the details. We 

look forward to meeting you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carin Hetzler-Nettles  

Principal-CCMHS 

Hello Neighbors, 

 

Back to School!!  It is time to get that school shopping done because school starts on August 14th. And 

this is important, and I am sure most parents already know that we have the brand new Cypress Creek 

Middle/High School (CCMHS). The principal, Carin Hetzler-Nettles, has submitted a message for 

parents and incoming students in this newsletter. Unless designated otherwise, Lexington Oaks students 

from grades 6-11 will be attending CCMHS. Seniors will finish out their curriculums at their previous 

school. Also, donôt forget the Back to School Sales Tax Holiday is in effect from August 4th to August 

6th. So take full advantage!!! For more information about whatôs eligible, go to http://

floridarevenue.com/backtoschool/Pages/default.aspx. 

 

Appreciation!!!   The Covenant Enforcement Committee (CEC) and the HOA Board wants to thank 

outgoing CEC Board Member Lori Van Helden for her service to our community. She has been an asset 

to the CEC and has shown fairness and integrity to those homeowners who have appealed to the CEC. 

The CEC is now looking for a replacement for Lori. If you wish to contribute, please contact Mark 

Daubney at 813-545-2999. 

 

Website- The new website is up and running. The feedback is great!! We encourage everyone to register 

so that you can get vital information through email. Weôll only send you something when itôs important 

and we donôt share your information with anyone. You can easily register on the front page. 

 

 

Water Restrictions- Since the ñGo to Printò date for this newsletter fall a couple of weeks before you 

actually receive it, please check with Pasco County Utilities regarding water restrictions. We were 

instructed in June that Phase III water restrictions were in place until August 1st and that a decision 

would be made at that time on any changes. Should the Phase III be lifted, the HOA will resume 

covenant enforcement duties. The good news for most is that all the recent rainfall sure greened things 

up a bit. You can find a link to Pasco County Utilities on our new website under Area Information/Other 

Useful Links. 

 

Safety Alert!! Sadly, some of us had received an email a few months ago about young people stealing 

Freon from AC units to get high. After a little search of the old Google, I was shocked to find that this is 

an actual thing.  And not only is this dangerous, but it is a potential liability for a homeowner. I spoke 

with a Pasco County mechanical inspector and confirmed that the current building code now requires 

locks on refrigerant valves, however, since Lexington Oaks was built prior to its passage, we are not held 

to the new standard.  Homeowners might want to consider obtaining refrigerant locking caps. You can 

contact any HVAC business and they can assist you or you can even find them on Amazon.  This is not 

to disparage our kids at all. Most kids are great kids, but we know from growing up ourselves that some 

veer off the path from time to time. If you are aware of this type of activity, donôt hesitate to contact the 

sheriffôs office. You may save someoneôs life by reporting it. 

 

Letôs be safe out there. Our children will soon be out at the bus stops, so please drive responsibly.   

 

Respectfully, Rick Carroll   

To View The Lexington Oaks Newsletter In Color, Please Log Onto www.mylexoaks.com 



813Å444Å9474 
 

www.LakesideComfortPros.com 

We Jump When You Call! 

Fair, Honest & Reliable Å  FREE Water Testing Å  
FREE Estimates on Unit Replacements  
FREE 2nd Opinions Å Financing Available 

LIC# CAC1818869    LIC#CFC1429720 

$25.00 Off  

SERVICE  

REPAIR 
 

Must Present Coupon Exp. 8/31/17 

$200.00 Off  

WHOLE HOUSE 

FILTRATION SYSTEM 
 

Must Present Coupon Exp 8/31/17 

$250.00 Off  

FULL SYSTEM  

REPLACEMENT 
 

Must Present Coupon Exp 8/31/17 

Exclusive for Lexington Oaks 


